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The City and County of Denver Public Works and North Denver Cornerstone Collaborative hosted a 

community open house on July 9, 2019 at the 41st and Fox Station. Approximately 40 people attended 

this introductory meeting that included local residents, property holders, area business owners and 

transit riders at the station. Attendees discussed the study, provided input on key areas, and shared 

thoughts on future connections and transportation improvements. 

Based on conversations with community members and written comments, several common themes 

emerged: 

• Community members expressed a need for more area connections for all modes of 

transportation. Attendees highlighted the need to consider safety for people walking and 

bicycling when designing facilities.  

• Community members would like to see improvements to 44th Avenue bridge that better 

accommodate bicycle and pedestrian movement within Globeville and to and from the station. 

• Community members would like to see improvements to 38th Avenue underpass that better 

facilitates walking, bicycling, and driving.  

• There are mixed thoughts on the course of future development regarding density, and many 

community members expressed a desire to see existing residential areas maintained.  

• Community members had mixed feelings about new roadway connections to the north and 

west of the neighborhood. If there are additional new connections, community members would 

like them to feature high quality bike and pedestrian amenities.  

 


